
SCOTSMAN COMMERCIAL MARKETING SITES

https://www.scotsman-ice.com/

Scan the QR code for instant access

Type the below link into your web browser

What � it?
Scotsman’s main website. Includes access to 
product information, technical and warranty 
documents, interactive tools and links to other 
marketing sites.

How do I acc�s it?

Scotsman Website

http://salesapp.scotsman-ice.com/ipad-app/

Formatted for offline use as a true, on-the-go 
resource

Scan the QR code for instant access

Type the below link into your web browser

Scotsman has created an iPad app and a web-based 
microsite which give users quick access to 
presentations, images and videos, marketing 
literature, interactive tools and much more! The 
content on both platforms is the same, but each 
has its own benefits. See below for specific 
instructions and functionality for each platform.

Functionality

How do I acc�s it?

What � it?

Only available for Apple iPads

iPad Sales App & Microsite

iPad App Microsite

Type the below link into your web browser

Scan the QR code for instant access

http://salesapp.scotsman-ice.com

How do I acc�s it?

Functionality
Available on all devices - Computers, tablets 
& cell phones
Requires internet connection

Scan to access Scan to access

Scan to access



http://portal.scotsman-ice.com

Scan the QR code for instant access

Type the below link into your web browser

The Scotsman  Resource Center replaces our Library 
web page and is the ultimate destination for 
getting Scotsman marketing tools and information.

How do I acc�s it?

What � it?

Resource Center

https://scotsman.trucolorlitho.com/login

Scan the QR code for instant access

Type the below link into your web browser

This site provides Scotsman Distributors access to 
order printed copies of our marketing collateral. 
Showroom items such as acrylic ice cube forms and 
machine clings can also be ordered here. 

How do I acc�s it?

What � it?

Print on Demand

Not�: 
The Distributor Center section is for approved 
Scotsman distributors only. If you have any 
questions regarding access, please reach out to 
marketing@scotsman-ice.com

Not�: 
For more info on setting up account and using the 
site, please visit our YouTube page: 

Scan to access

Scan to access

https://www.promoplace.com/210365/stores/scotsman

Scan the QR code for instant access

Type the below link into your web browser

This site provides Scotsman Distributors access to 
order Scotsman branded apparel and giveaways.

How do I acc�s it?

What � it?

Merchandise Store

Scan to access

SIS-MKTGSITES-SLS   07-19© 2019 Scotsman Ice Systems.

https://is.gd/a3ydlL

Not�: 
If submitting for MIF funds, please work with your 
Scotsman RSM for approval before purchasing.




